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October, 2013

Lamar Consalidated Independent School District is very much in support of the grant proposal, The
Parent Project, It is viewed as yet another opportunity to partner with Fort Bend Juvenile Detention in
effort to make our students and families stronger. It is well documented that early intervention to risky
behaviors and collaboration between schoals, parents and local agencies leads to greater success of all

students.

’ This project will be yet another opportunity for our local community to work together to ¢hange

| ‘negative student behaviors. The past several years of Fort Bend Juvenile and Lamar Consolidated
Independent School District working together has made a positive impact on our students and famifies.
We see this &5 yet another opportunity in this long standing goal to better our community.

Sincerely,

T RS &l ,

Rhatt S. Gray

Administrator, Special Programs

Lamar Consolidated Independent School District




